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Mr Maurice Quinlivan, TD,
Dail Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street

Dublin 2

3rd November 2021

PQ 50884/21 * To ask the Minister for Health the progress of the development of the 96 bed

modular unit at the University Hospital Limerick; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -
Maurice Quinlivan

Dear Deputy Quinlivan,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

The development of the new 4-storey, 96 single bed acute inpatient ward block extension at University
Hospital Limerick has full planning permission, fire certification and is fully designed.

The tender documentation has been prepared and permission to go to tender has been granted. The
project will be tendered in Quarter 4 2021. The tenders will be evaluated and it is anticipated that the
contract will be awarded in Quarter 1 2022 subject to HSE Board approval and funding availability.

Yours sincerely,

Jing’Curran
National Director,
Capital & Estates




